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December 2014
	24 HOUR ATTENDANCE NUMBER – 922-6446 Please Call to Report any Absences

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	1

	2
	3
	4
	5


	8

	9

	10

	11
	12

	15

	16
Band Concert @ Rawlinson Centre 7:00
	17
K-4 Christmas Concert @ Rawlinson Centre 12:30 & 7:00
	18

	19

	22
No
	23

School…………..
	24

Classes
	25

HO-HO-HO!!
Resume
	26

Jan. 5, 2015


	29
	30
	31
	
	


Canteen Menu

*Prices and availability are subject to change without notice*

Pizza: Pepperoni & Cheese
$2.00/slice

(as well as Hawaiian and all meat on Fridays only)

Wraps: Turkey or Chicken
$3.00
Salads: Taco, Caesar, Pasta, fruit, and veggies & dip
$3.00
Corn dogs
$1.50

Pizza Pops: Pepperoni & bacon, or 3 cheese
$2.00
Crackers & cheese snacks
.50¢

Granola bars
.50¢

Crispers: Bbq, salt & vinegar, all dressed, and ranch
$1.50

Chocolate bars: Aero, Kit Kat, Caramilk, and Mars
$1.50

Fruit by the foot
$1.00
Popcorn
.50¢

Nibs
.25¢

Canned drinks: (Sparkling fruit juices, iced tea, etc.)
$1.50

Flavoured water
$1.50

Chocolate milk
$1.00
Juice boxes: (Apple, orange, and fruit punch)
.50¢
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Christmas Basket Raffle  $1.00/ticket  Get Yours Now!
Grade 2-Hicks and 3-Fiddler are holding a Christmas Basket Raffle this December as their yearly classroom fundraiser. Tickets are $1.00 each and will be available from any Grade 2 or 3 English student. Tickets will also be on sale outside the library during lunch throughout December. The draw will take place on Wednesday, December 17.
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The grade 8 students are organizing a food drive for the Prince Albert food bank. Non-perishable food items will be collected Monday, December 1 - Tuesday, December 16.  Thanks for your support!
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Now that we are feeling the winter weather, we would like to make sure all parents are aware of our Cold/Inclement Weather Procedures.  These procedures are in effect for both rural and urban bus routes.  

The Transportation Office has two methods of communicating bus delays and cancellations:

· CKBI and CJVR radio stations receive all notifications.  These stations will announce a list of delayed and cancelled buses.

· Notifications will be placed on our website, www.srsd119.ca.

We do not phone individual homes to report bus cancellations.

We ask that you do not call the Transportation Office as we will be very busy managing the routes and ensuring the safety of the children on the buses.

Dress for the season:
[image: image11.wmf]Students must dress appropriately for the weather.  They must be dressed adequately for a 1 kilometre walk in case of an emergency.  Our bus drivers have the authority to warn/educate students on a first offense, and refuse transportation on the second.  

Saskatchewan Rivers Board Policies, Administrative Procedures and Transportation Manual can be reviewed on our website, www.srsd119.ca.
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For the most part, we want our students to enjoy playing outdoors before school, during both recesses, and the noon hour. On rainy days, we allow students to come into the school upon their arrival and remain indoors during all breaks.  In the winter, we use -30 degrees Celsius as our cut-off to remain indoors.  If the temperature, and/or wind chill in combination with the temperature exceed -30, then all students are permitted in the school in the morning and during break times.  We do expect that all students be dressed appropriately for the weather, as there are many cold days that students are expected to be outdoors.
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Just a reminder to all Vickers’ families to please phone all absences in to the office: 306-922-6446. This will eliminate unnecessary phone calls home.
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Phone book recycling project 2014

École Vickers Public School will once again participate in the annual SaskTel phone book recycling project.   The project will run from Tuesday October 28 until Friday December 12, 2014.  SaskTel will pay 10 cents per phone book recycled.  Any and all phone books are accepted.  Money earned is used for activities at Vickers. **NEW**:  Students do not haul phone books to school for recycling.  Phone books are recycled in their home blue bin OR in the many yellow bins located around Prince Albert.  How will we know how many phone books are recycled?
**NEW**:  Each time phone books are recycled a student writes down his/her name, the homeroom teacher’s name and the number of phone books collected on any piece of paper.   This paper is then given to the homeroom teacher.  Totals will be kept for each class.  SaskTel trusts that Vickers will report accurate numbers for payment.  We trust that our Vickers students will be honest with the numbers they report to homeroom teachers.  Prizes will once again be awarded for the most phone books collected from K to 2, from grades 3 to 5 and from grades 6 to 8 after December 12, 2014.
Last year, we collected 4,315 phone books.  Since 2003, École Vickers Public School has recycled 38,107 phone books and saved 489 trees from destructive cultivation.  Let’s keep this great work going, Vikings!


A request from the library:
We need your help in keeping our library books in good condition.  Please encourage your children to take good care of the books they sign out.
Cameras on School Buses

Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division believes the use of video cameras on school buses enhances the safe operation of its school buses. Video cameras will enable school bus drivers to focus on the safe operation of the bus while improving student passenger identification procedures for disciplinary, medical emergency, and other related purposes.  School buses servicing your school may be equipped with a video camera for these purposes.  The full Video Cameras on School Buses Administrative Procedure 559 can be found on our website, www.srsd119.ca.
Band/Choir/Handbells Concert:
This concert will be held at the E.A. Rawlinson Centre on Tuesday, December 16 at 7:00 p.m.  Tickets will not be required.  Seating is first come, first serve.  There will be a silver collection to help offset the rental costs of the facility.

Principal – Dr. D. Sander


Vice-Principal – Mrs. C. Cey


Vice-Principal – Mrs. K. Cantin





Web address: www.srsd119.ca/vk/





Phone 922-6446


Fax     764-1766





2800 Bradbury Drive


Prince Albert, SK


S6V 7K8








